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August 30, 2023  
 
Randy Foster 
West Fish Creek Ranch, LLC 
108 Harvard Ct. 
Plano, TX 75093 
 
 
Re: Kagie Gravel Pit - File No. M-1979-

102; Notice of Withdrawal of Surety 
Increase No. 3 

 
Dear Randy Foster: 
 
On May 3, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) increased the current 
Financial Warranty for this permit to $31,125, in accordance with Rule 4.2.1 of the Rules and 
Regulations.  On August 15, 2023, the Operator submitted a Technical Revision (TR-3) to update and 
clarify the Mining and Reclamation Plan. The Division approved TR-3 on August 29, 2023. The 
changes to the approved Mining and Reclamation Plan have resulted in a reduction of the required 
amount of financial warranty. 
 
Therefore, the Division has withdrawn Surety Increase No. 3.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (720)868-7757 or by email at 
hunter.ridley@state.co.us  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Hunter C. Ridley 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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